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Brianna Jerry <bjerry@isd317.org> Mon, Dec 16, 2024 at 9:13 AM
To: Jennifer Stefan <jstefan@isd317.org>, Amie Hanson <ahanson@isd317.org>
Cc: Dawn Carlson <dawncarlson@isd317.org>, Amanda Bonestell <abonestell@isd317.org>

December 16, 2024 

Dear Principal Stefan & King Team,

It is with a heavy heart that I am submitting this letter as my formal resignation from the Early
Childhood Special Education Paraprofessional position at King Elementary. My last day
of employment will be December 31, 2024.  (Last day in person will be Friday, December 20, 2024.) 
This decision was not an easy one to make. As a single mother, I have struggled to support my
family on these wages, but I made it work because I loved my job and my coworkers. However, I
can no longer make ends meet & have recently been presented with an opportunity starting in the
new year that I simply cannot pass up and I will be relocating my family within the next
few months.  
It has been an absolute pleasure being a member of the King School family and I sincerely thank
you for the opportunity to work with such an amazing group of educators and caregivers. I have
learned so much and made many amazing friends.  
If I can help with anything or if you need any further information, please feel free to contact me.  

Thank you for your understanding. I’ll truly miss being a part of this team.  

With warm regards, 

Brianna Jerry  
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From: Reed, Amanda E. <Amanda.Reed@essentiahealth.org>
Date: Tue, Dec 10, 2024 at 9:27 AM
Subject: Re: Board Resignation
To: Pat Rendle <prendle@isd317.org>

Please consider this my formal letter of resignation from the ISD 317 School District as of 12/31/2024. 

Mandy Reed, RN, BSN, MBA
Administrator
Essentia Health
Itasca Lakes / Grand Rapids / Deer River
P: 218.246.4520 | F.218.246.4201
amanda.reed@essentiahealth.org
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Amie Hanson <ahanson@isd317.org>

Thank you
Erika Snakenberg <esnakenberg@isd317.org> Tue, Dec 17, 2024 at 11:19 AM
To: ahanson@isd317.org, aanderson@isd317.org

I first wanted to start this by saying thank you for the opportunity however I had a great opportunity for me and my family
in Remer. Because of this I will not be returning after the Christmas break. I apologize for the inconvenience this brings
and thank you for the opportunity.
Erika.
Sent from my iPad
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From: Nicholas Koerbitz <nkoerbitz@isd317.org>
Date: December 19, 2024 at 10:49:47 AM CST
To: Pat Rendle <prendle@isd317.org>
Cc: Ara Anderson <aanderson@isd317.org>
Subject: Paternity Leave

Dear Mr. Rendle and ISD 317 School Board members,

I am writing to inform you of my intent to take paternity leave for approximately 3 months due to the anticipation of having a child in the month of January. I will be using my sick leave
for the days I am gone, and Dale Marleau will be my long term sub.

I am very grateful to work in a district that year after year shows their support towards ISD 317 employees and values their families. It is one of the many reasons I love working here.

I am also very grateful to Mr. Anderson for helping me navigate this new adventure I will be taking on, and to Mr. Marleau for coming out of retirement for a few months to ensure
there will still be high quality instruction in my classroom during my absence. I have already been in contact with Mr. Marleau, and will continue to do so during my absence to ensure
that our students are put in the best situations to succeed.

Sincelery,

Nick Koerbitz

Deer River High School Science Teacher
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